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20/05/2024 

Sally Kid 
fyi-request-26499-2cc6ccd8@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Tēnā koe Sally 

OIA: 1327384 – Physiotherapists ORS funding 

Thank you for your email of 21 April 2024 to the Ministry of Education (the Ministry) requesting the 
following information:  

1. Could you please provide the number of children with ORS funding on each 
Physiotherapists caseload who are eligible for therapy support? 

2. Could the region and number of schools in each physiotherapist’s contracted area also 
please be supplied. 

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). 

The Ministry needs to extend the timeframe for responding to your request, pursuant to section 
15A(1)(a) of the Act, as the request necessitates a search through a large quantity of information, 
and meeting the original time limit would unreasonably interfere with the operations of the Ministry. 
You can now expect to receive a response to your request on or before 3 July 2024, which is an 
extension of 30 working days. Please note that this due date also takes into account public 
holidays such as the King’s Birthday (3 June 2024), and Matariki (28 June 2024). 

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to investigate our decision to extend the timeframe for 
responding to this request, in accordance with section 28 of the Act. You can do this by writing to 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

Cindy McDonald 
Principal Advisor  
Official and Parliamentary Information 
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services 


